
United States Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit 
 

NOTICE REGARDING POSSIBLE FEDERAL 
GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 

 

In the event of a Federal Government shutdown on Saturday, 
January 20, 2018, the United States Court of Appeals for the 
Federal Circuit will remain open for business and will be fully 
staffed to provide all normal judicial business functions until 
further notice from the court. 

 
       FOR THE COURT 
 
       /s/ Peter R. Marksteiner 
 
January 20, 2018    Peter R. Marksteiner 
       Clerk of Court 
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